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Dr. Douglas O. Stanley 
President & Executive Director 

April 4, 2016 
 
Mr. Donald Whipple 
Chief Planner 
Community Development Department 
City of Hampton 
22 Lincoln Street 
Hampton, Virginia 23669 
 
RE:  Rezoning No. 16-00007 
 
Dear Mr. Whipple: 
 
This letter is in response to the above referenced proposed rezoning of an approximately 
eight acre parcel of land in the Hampton Roads Center – North Business Park, from 
HRC-2, to Multiple Dwelling District, MD-4.   
 
We are a major employer in Hampton with $30M in annual revenues and 100 employees, 
plus 50 students and faculty. Our two major buildings are adjacent to this property, and 
we would likely be more affected by this project than any other local entity. Craig Davis 
Properties, Inc. has shared their development plans with me, and based upon their 
conceptual design, I fully support the rezoning of this property for this very important 
project.  I believe this project is critical to the economic development of the Hampton 
Roads Center North, and will allow us to attract additional companies and jobs to 
Hampton. 
 
Therefore, since I am unable to attend the Planning Commission Public Hearing 
scheduled for April 7th, please convey my support of this project to the Planning 
Commission and City Council. 
 
If you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Douglas O. Stanley 
President & Executive Director 
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